
Appendix A 

A total of 5 responses were received, from the following:

 Environment Agency (‘no comment’)
 Historic England (‘no comment’) 
 Natural England (‘no comment’)
 Peel Ports Group
 The Canal & River Trust

Consultee Summary of comment Response
Peel Ports 
Group 

With regard to the above draft consultation regarding community involvement we currently utilise 
the pre-application service and acknowledge this as the correct method in which to obtain the advice 
we require. We are also committed to the sharing of our permitted development schemes at the Port 
before the commencement of works.

We would respectfully request the addition of ourselves on the specific consultation bodies, to the 
table on set out at paragraph 2.6 page 5 of the Draft, as the Statutory Harbour Authority.

Agree to amend the table below paragraph 
2.6 on page 5 to include Peel Ports as an 
‘other consultee’. 

The Canal & 
River Trust

The Canal & River Trust (the Trust) is a statutory consultee on planning applications within our 
notified area/buffer. This has been provided to the Council, but please let me know if you would like 
this to be re-issued.
 
The Trust is not a statutory consultee on planning policy, however we are keen to comment on these 
documents where they involve or may impact on our waterways or associated infrastructure.  In 
terms of the SCI document we would welcome being added to the list of organisations under ‘other 
consultees’ set out at paragraph 2.6 page 5 of the document that will be consulted on planning policy.

Agree to amend the table below paragraph 
2.6 on page 5 to include the Canal and 
Rivers Trust as an ‘other consultee’..


